
Enhancing System Security in the University 

Staff members have been trained on Information Security. The training emphasized on email security 
owing to the high number of suspicious emails received from undefined resources.  During the one day 
training held on June 18, 2015, emphasis was made not to share passwords or disclose personal information 
via the email. 

Mr. Elijah Tenai, Deputy-Director Network Infrastructure Services said that the interface between security 
and systems lies with the human interface. This, he said while introducing members of staff from ICT who 
were training  College of Biological and Physical Sciences staff; Mr. Joram Kinuthia, Ms. Janet Maranga 
and Mr. Paul Kimemia. 

The Principal CBPS, Prof. Bernard Aduda heightened the importance of staff to implement what they have 
been trained in their day-to-day tasks while using the University systems. 

Other training topics included: Trends in ICT, Handling Computer Crimes, ICT regulatory framework in 
Kenya and mitigating risks and threats of the University of Nairobi’s Human Resource Management 
System. 

The training which was organized by Information, Communication and Technology Center (ICTC) took 
place at the School of Physical Sciences.  
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